Dear      ,

Thank you for applying to the Navy Judge Advocate General’s (JAG) Corps!  The Navy JAG Corps requests your help improving its selection process.  The link below will take you to a survey that asks for information about work styles and attitudes that may influence a person’s experience as a Navy judge advocate.  
If you would like to help, please follow the link and use the unique password below it to access the survey.  The survey will remain open until xxxx  xxxx  xxxx.

Participation in this survey is entirely voluntary.  Individual responses will not be provided to the JAG Corps, and no information from this survey will be used by the JAG Corps in your selection process.  A decision not to take the survey will not impact you in any way.  
YOUR PARTICIPATION IN THIS SURVEY IS VALUABLE AND SINCERELY APPRECIATED!
THANK YOU FOR HELPING THE NAVY JAG CORPS IMPROVE ITS SELECTION PROCESS. 
The link to the survey is 
Your password is 
If you have any trouble taking the survey or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at geoffrey.a.patrissi@navy.mil.
Thank you for your participation.
Sincerely,
Geoffrey Patrissi
Navy Personnel Research, Studies, and Technology (NPRST/BUPERS-14) 
Navy Personnel Command 
5720 Integrity Drive 
Millington, TN 38055-1400 
Office (901) 874-2256
Fax (901) 874-2571 (DSN 882) 
NPRST - Achieving Human Resource Solutions Through Innovative Research

www.nprst.navy.mil 

